
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON CONFIRMING WATER AND WASTEWATER STANDBY OR 
AVAILABILITY CHARGES 

WHO: Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) Board of Directors 

WHEN: May 9, 2024, at 1:00 PM 

WHERE: 1000 Main Street Cambria, CA 93428 and via Zoom Webinar 

WHAT: 1. The CCSD intends to hold a public hearing to consider confirming the itemized report of Water 
and Wastewater Standby or Availability Charges to owners of improved property and owners of 
unimproved property that have been issued an "Intent to Serve" letter or connection permits by the 
CCSD, and to direct the collection of said charges on the tax rolls of the County of San Luis 
Obispo. 

2. The itemized report of Water and Wastewater Standby or Availability Charges was filed with 
the Confidential Administrative Assistant on April 11, 2024 and available for inspection between 
the hours of 10:00 AM and 4:00 PM, Monday through Thursday at the address listed below and 
on the CCSD website https://www.cambriacsd.org/2024-05-09-board-meeting.  

3.  At the time and place of the hearing, any person interested, including persons owning property 
in the CCSD, may appear and be heard on the matter of confirming Water and Wastewater Standby 
or Availability Charges to be placed on the tax roll. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: You may contact the Confidential Administrative Assistant at 1316 
Tamsen Street, Suite 201, P.O. Box 65, Cambria, CA 93428, Tel: (805) 927-6223, Fax: (805) 927-5584. 

This public hearing shall comply with the requirements of the American with Disabilities Act. 

Haley Dodson 
Confidential Administrative Assistant  
Dated: April 25, 2024, and May 2, 2024 
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